Sayyid Al-Hakeem renews call to manage Iraq's diversity, invest components to
connect to the region and world

Sayyid Ammar Al-Hakeem, head of Al-Hikma National Movement, met with a delegation from the
Chaldean International Union headed by Mr. Sam Unio on 28/11/2022 and discussed the diversity
reality in Iraq, the region, and the Middle East in general. Indicating that Christians are a
qualitative addition to our society and are not measured by their numbers compared to their
presence, status, history, and contributions to building Iraq, they are an integral part of its
people. His Eminence reaffirmed the importance of managing diversity in Iragi society, adding
that diversity is our society’s strength in its diversity of directions and cultures. H.E.
added that it is essential to invest in diversity as a bridge to communicate with the world's
people. H.E. reiterated his call for the voluntary return of Christians and to contribute to

rebuilding their country and the necessity of providing a proper and encouraging environment.



